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Media Release 

Five Suspects Arrested in Connection with Roseville Motorsports Burglary 

 

Rocklin, CA - The Rocklin Police Department is pleased to announce the successful identification and arrests in a 
burglary investigation.  On March 18, 2024, six suspects used three stolen vehicles to commit a burglary at 
Roseville Motorsports. The suspects forced entry into the business, stole six dirt bikes, and loaded them into a 
stolen U-Haul truck before fleeing the scene. 

The Rocklin Police Department Investigations Unit conducted an exhaustive nine-month-long investigation, 
carefully analyzing evidence and developing key leads. Through innovative investigative techniques, detectives 
authored multiple search warrants, ultimately identifying a primary suspect. A search warrant executed at the 
suspect’s residence led to critical evidence that helped uncover five additional suspects connected to the crime. 

Working in close collaboration with the Placer County District Attorney’s Office and multiple Bay Area law 
enforcement agencies, investigators successfully obtained arrest warrants for all five suspects, leading to their 
apprehension. 

This outcome was made possible through the dedication and critical thinking of the Rocklin PD Investigations 
Unit, the support of Bay Area law enforcement partners, the Placer County DA’s Office, and a strong partnership 
with the business owner of Roseville Motorsports. Their collective efforts ensured a successful resolution to this 
case, demonstrating the power of teamwork and innovative policing. 

For further inquiries, please contact Lieutenant Jensen at the Rocklin Police Department. 

 
Contact: Lieutenant Greg Jensen 
Investigations Unit 
Rocklin Police Department 
916-625-5420 

 


